






The International Association of Chiefs of Police

Matthew Lloyd

has successfully completed all requirements 

of the Drug Evaluation and Classification Program

and is hereby recognized as a

Drug Recognition Expert

This is to certify that

Vincent Talucci

Executive Director

International Association of Chiefs of Police

Kyle Clark

DEC Project Manager

International Association of Chiefs of Police

Presented on 5/1/2019




































































